
 

Student Activity News  

ICT Mahidol led DST Thai Program students in a study visit at National 

Electronics and Computer Technology Center (NECTEC) 

 
On March 24, 2023 –  the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Sudsanguan Ngamsuriyaroj, as well as 

Asst. Prof. Dr. Thitinan Tantidham, instructors of the course, ITDS201 Industry Problems and 

Experiences 2, as well as ICT Mahidol staff, led the 2nd year students of B.Sc. in Digital Science 

and Technology (DST Thai Program), in a study visit at National Electronics and Computer 

Technology Center (NECTEC). On this occasion, Mr. Chatchawal Sangkeettrakarn, Senior 

Researcher, Artificial Intelligence Research Group (AINRG), NECTEC, gave a presentation on 

“Conversational AI”. And, Ms. Russarin Methachalermpat, Engineer, Center for Cyber-Physical 

Systems, NECTEC, presented “Internet of Things and its Application” to all students. 

The objectives of this study visit were to promote and develop students' skills in digital 

science and technology learning, as well as other skills related to applying them in the 

workforce through learning from real practitioners. 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/nectec-study-visit/  
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